
d&b Remote network workshop

Tony Lloyd

has broadened his knowledge. He has participated in the d&b Remote network workshop that
has  practically  introduced  him  to  the  complete  functionality  and  control  surfaces  of  d&b
amplifiers, and instructed him as to which devices and cables are required to create a network.
In addition not only can he now design application specific  user interfaces using the d&b R1
Remote control  software,  but  has been informed about  the integration of  a  network into  a
system specified to meet the requirements of “Sound systems for emergency purposes”.
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